NZMUGS

New Zealand Modelling User Group

oth - 10t September 2 01 3

CONFERENCE

The 6th annual NZMUGS Conference will provide significant
opportunity for customers, researchers, engineers, modellers and other
practitioners in the transportation modelling fraternity to discuss current
developments across a wide range of modelling applications.

To cover what NZMUGS perceive as a growing area of traffic engineering
and practice in New Zealand and Australia, we invite modelling
presentations to be presented at the conference in the following areas:

* New approaches to modelling and innovation
* Beyond travel time savings

If interested please submit an abstract of what you would like to present
by the 10t May 2013. Please email all enquiries to Gavin Smith at Gavin.
Smith@opus.co.nz with the subject line: 2013 NZMUGS Conference'.

We also invite interest in sponsorship, please contact Gavin directly for
further information.

Please submit your
expressions of interest to
present at this conference
by 10t May 2013.

Registration forms will
be available from 3 June
2013 and will close on the

16t August 2013. If you
wish to pre-book please
contact Gavin Smith
directly.
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